
Dear Willow Class,                                                             

 

Well you have nearly made it to the end of the Summer term. I just wanted to take this opportunity 

to say how proud I am of each and every one of you for how you have coped during this lockdown. I 

wish we were all able to be back together before the end of term but this has not been possible for 

the whole class. It is important that we all stay as safe as possible in the meantime. 

I have included the timetables with suggested activities for the last 4 weeks of term. This time I have 

included some of the things you are used to doing e.g Doodle, but I will only be setting tasks in 

extras for Doodle Maths. In Doodle English/Spell I would like you to keep practising the skills and 

knowledge that we have already covered. Remember to keep reading as much as possible at home 

too! 

I have also included some end of term activities (that we would have been doing together in class) 

and a creative writing/film project which I hope you will enjoy doing. This project is a 7 week project, 

but as we only have 4 weeks left it will be entirely up to you whether you just do the first 4 weeks or 

carry on the project into the Summer holidays. All the links to videos, lessons and text are in you 

pack but a digital copy can also be found on the school website under Covid19.  

(Note to adults- the text does mention Christopher Columbus and so the children may be aware of 

what is happening in the news currently related to figures in History. The children do carry out 

activities linked to Racism and Inequalities and we will continue to do this in our PSHE lessons next 

year). 

As it is the Summer, I also want you to be as active and outdoors as possible. As you already know, 

this helps to keep ourselves physically and mentally healthy which is essential especially in these 

times.  

As always, you can use Seesaw to upload anything that you have been up to from home learning 

tasks to activities just for fun! Please continue to get in touch through the school admin with any 

questions.  

I will be in touch with you again before the end of term but for now take care of yourselves and your 

families and I will speak to you soon. 

Miss you all, 

Mrs Bush 
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